
 

NASH SHA-2 transition webinar:

what’s new in HPOS and what you

need to know to support your

healthcare providers

WHEN Tuesday, September 7th 2021

2:30 PM - 3:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Australia’s digital health system is rapidly growing and evolving and,

as part of that evolution, the Australian Digital Health Agency is

working closely with Services Australia, software developers, and

healthcare organisations to implement enhancements to the National

Authentication Service for Health (NASH). These enhancements will

provide enhanced security protection for healthcare information and

reduce the need for healthcare organisations to manage multiple

certificates.

To provide stronger protection NASH SHA-1 certificates are being

replaced by NASH SHA-2 certificates and connections to digital health

services must transition to NASH SHA-2 certificates. As we are actively

working towards the progressive release of NASH SHA-2 certificates in

September 2021, the Agency is hosting a webinar for stakeholders

responsible for supporting healthcare providers

Scan for more information

and registration details
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